
[May 4, 2021] 

For more information on this major construction project: 

Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks/construction/projects/RoblinBlvd.stm or call 311 
[City File No. 19-C-12]  |  [Tender No. 112-2020 ]  |  [ Contractor: Bituminex Paving Ltd. – 204-237-6253] 

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
TO: Resident/Business on Roblin Boulevard 
RE: 2020-2021 Roblin Boulevard Pavement Renewals – Windmill Way to Dieppe Road 

Please be advised that the second phase of the Roblin Boulevard Pavement Renewals Project is scheduled 
to begin on May 11, 2021.  

Construction start: 
Duration: 
Traffic Implications:      

May 11, 2021 
To be complete by September 2021 
Roblin Boulevard in both directions from Community Row to Dieppe Road 

We will be: 

• Removing existing asphalt and patching the existing concrete pavement where required

• Renewing curbs and sidewalks

• Replacing traffic signals and repairing sewers as required

• Resurfacing the road with a thick layer of new asphalt

• Replacing sod landscaping where required

This work will improve drainage and rideability and extend the life of the roadway. 

During construction, traffic will be restricted to one lane in each direction. Local access will be permitted via the 
closed lanes to ensure access to residences and businesses is maintained. Garbage and recycling pickup will 
remain unchanged. Pedestrian access to residences and businesses will also be maintained. Transit service will 
be maintained, however some stops may be temporarily relocated or closed for short periods of time.  

Simultaneous to the scheduled 2021 work, we will also complete warranty items from Phase 1 (Roblin from Stack 
Street/Windmill Way to Community Row). 

Anyone with accessibility concerns, special access requirements or if you have any other questions regarding 
this construction, please contact Vince Friesen with Stantec Consulting by phone at (204) 226-0890 or by email 
at Vince.Friesen@Stantec.com  

Sincerely, 

Scott Suderman, C,E.T., P.Eng 
Stantec Consulting 
Cell: (204)782-7189 
Scott.Suderman@Stantec.com 

mailto:Scott.Suderman@Stantec.com

